
November 14, 2016 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Just a brief note to thank the students, faculty and staff that came out yesterday afternoon to meet with 
me.  My wife and I very much appreciated the discussion, including the openness, civility, honest 
expression of feelings, and constructive suggestions. 
 
I am following up on several of the suggestions.  The university advisory council which consists of 
faculty, staff, students, and VPs will look at the policy on chalking on campus.  We will also look into 
other avenues, including social media, to encourage expression of ideas on campus.  And, I will work 
with the appropriate organizations and offices on campus to look for additional ways to bring the 
campus together.  I ask that if you have ideas you would like to share, please do so by sending me an 
email at president@frostburg.edu 
 
I encourage everyone to take advantage of the many events on campus this week.  I think it helps to be 
with others from the university community. 
 
My Best, 
Ron Nowaczyk 
 
Ronald Nowaczyk, PhD  
President  
Frostburg State University  
101 Braddock Road  
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303  
 
Voice:  301.687.4111 
Fax:     301.687.7070 
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